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1. During the October 2014 meeting of the CPM Bureau it became apparent that the leader for 

the Capacity Development Committee (CDC) review was having difficulty completing the 

assignment.  It was hoped that the review would provide guidance as to the future of the CDC; 

however, as there were concerns the review might not be completed in time, the Bureau was presented 

with a number of different options to consider for next steps.  Despite the best intention of the lead of 

the review process to complete the work by CPM-10 (2015), in late December 2014 it became clear 

that the review was not going to be completed with sufficient time to consider the results prior to CPM 

10 (2015).   

2. Consequently, it is suggested that the CPM consider the following four options: 

 Abolish the CDC structure 

 Maintain the CDC structure as a CPM body and run an assessment of its work separately, 

 Extend the current mandate of the CDC with one year, have another person produce a report 

for the Bureau meeting in June, 2015  and the Bureau then can decide, under consideration of 

the evaluation report, on how to proceed,  or  

 Maintain the structure of the CDC as an Ad Hoc structure and present an evaluation to CPM 

11 in 2016 for a decision.   

3. The CPM is invited to: 

 Discuss and decide which option to follow.   

 


